
 

 

 

 

 
      
 

 
 
 
 
 
November 2023 

YEAR 12 LEARNING GUIDANCE FORUM  
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Your child will be sitting their final GCSE examinations in May/June 2024.  
 
At this important time, we invite you to make an appointment with the Head of Year 12 and Vice 
Principal/Principal to discuss your child’s progress towards their GCSEs.  
 
Appointments are available from 27 November to 30 November, from 9.20am until 4.00pm, with 
limited slots on 1 December from 9.20am until 11.00am. These appointments are scheduled for 
fifteen minute slots; your child is expected to attend with you and to wear full school uniform.  
 
Appointments can be booked using the link below, which will be live from Monday 13 November at 
9am and will close on Monday 20 November:  
 
https://nendrumcollegecomber.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact the College office by phone on 028 9187 2361 or 
email info@nendrumcollege.comber.ni.sch.uk. 
 
There will be a further opportunity for you to consult with your child’s subject teachers on 
7 March 2024. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss Burton 
Head of Year 12 
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